
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to the Spring Term. I hope you all enjoyed some much needed downtime, 
following a busy Autumn 2 festive period.  

Often this time of year can feel rather flat following all the joviality of Christmas.    
Sometimes referred to as SAD—Seasonal Affective Disorder, it is more important than 
ever to try to manage negative feelings in a positive way. The NHS top tips are:  

1. Stay Active 

2. Get outside 

3. Keep warm  (more difficult in the current climate) 

4. Eat healthily 

5. Stay in touch with friends and family 

6. Talk it through  

7. Take up a new hobby 

8. Take up journaling, to help you document the positives to each day 

9. Seek professional help if all of the above has not helped.  

Take time to reflect on the good that happens every day – no matter how small and be 
thankful for it.  

We will be celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week starting 6th February and our next 
newsletter will detail the learning that the children participated in.  

Ms. Wilson and the Wellbeing Team 

 



 

 

Conversation Starters 

Talking to your child about how they are feeling can be tough, especially if you’re       

concerned that they’re having a hard time. You might not know what to say, or feel     

worried about how your child will react. It doesn’t matter what topic the conversation 

starts with– it's about the opportunity it gives you to talk about feelings and provide com-

fort. Whilst the activity is underway, what’s the best way to encourage your child to open 

up? Have a look below at some of the conversation starters.  

Here are some ways to get the 
conversation started:  

What was the best part of your day?  

What was tricky today?  

What did you do today that made 
you feel proud?  

What would you like to talk about?  

 

If your child is having a hard time, you can try 
to find out how they’d like to be supported by 
asking gentle questions like:  

How can I support you through this?  

Do you want to talk about what’s going on?  

What made you feel proud?  

Is there anything you need from me? Space, time 
to talk, time to do something fun? 

What was the biggest problem you had today and 
what helped?  

 

. CAMHS Parent Virtual Drop-in 

 Sessions 
You can talk to us about lots of things regarding your child including:  

Worries/ Anger / Emotions/ Sleep/ Bullying/ Coping skills  

The next parent drop-ins will be on: 8th February 2023 

 Please speak with ……Ms Wilson – Inclusion Lead    

  if you would like to book a 15 minute slot. 



 

 

 
 

BCCS—Brentwood  Catholic Children’s Society   

Counselling Services 



 

 

 


